
 

 
 
 
 

Hillside Drive Green Street Project 
Community Workshop 
Agenda and Workbook 

 
 
Agenda 
Thursday, September 10, 2015  
7pm – 9pm 
Broadview Co-op Common Room 
1050 Broadview Ave. 
 
7pm   Welcome and Introductions 
7:10pm Presentation by the Project Team 
7:40pm Group Discussions 
8:30pm Report Back 
8:50pm Closing Remarks 
 
 
Overview 
Today's workshop provides an opportunity for the Hillside Drive/Broadview Avenue 
community to review the Green Street Project, discuss design options for streetscape 
improvements, and ask questions of City staff.  
 
During the group discussions, this workbook will help foster conversations and 
encourage participants to provide comments. 
 
Comments collected today will help finalize a preferred streetscape solution for the 
Hillside Drive Green Street Project.  
 
 
Please return this completed workbook to the registration table after the workshop as a 
formal record of your individual input. You can continue to submit comments by email or 
phone until September 24th.  
 
Contact: 

 
Kate Nelischer, Sr. Public Consultation Coordinator 
City of Toronto, Metro Hall 19th Floor, 55 John Street, M5V 3C6 
knelischer@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-4360 
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Gamble Ave. Design 
 
How will this design improve your experience on Gamble Ave.? 

 
 
Do you see any potential challenges? 
 

 
What did we miss?  
 



 

 
Hillside Dr. Design Option 1 (Shared Street) 
 
How will this design improve your experience on Hillside Dr.? 

 
 
Do you see any potential challenges? 
 

 
What did we miss?  
 



 

 
Hillside Dr. Design Option 2 (Sidewalk Street) 
 
How will this design improve your experience on Hillside Dr.? 

 
 
Do you see any potential challenges? 
 

 
What did we miss?  
 



 

 
Hillside Dr. Green Space Option 1 
 
How will this design improve your experience of the Green Space? 

 
 
Do you see any potential challenges? 
 

 
What did we miss?  
 



 

 
Hillside Dr. Green Space Option 2 
 
How will this design improve your experience of the Green Space? 

 
 
Do you see any potential challenges? 
 

 
What did we miss?  
 



 

 
Additional Comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your feedback. 

 
Please return this completed workbook to staff at the Registration Table or send to: 

 
Kate Nelischer, Sr. Public Consultation Coordinator 

City of Toronto, Metro Hall 19th Floor, 55 John Street, M5V 3C6 
knelischer@toronto.ca 


